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EBD/84/63 

March 2, 1984 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Malawi - Executive Board Consideration of Review Under 
Extended Arrangement (EBS/84/32, 2/29/84) 

Mr. Sangare has requested that the staff report for the review 
under the extended arrangement for Malawi be considered by the Executive 
Board by March 26, 1984; Board consideration by that date is needed to 
enable Malawi to make the next purchase under the arrangement at the end 
of March rather than in April. Completion of the staff paper was slightly 
delayed due to the need for additional information. It was issued on 
Wednesday, February 29 and scheduling the discussion on March 26, 1984 
would result in shortening the customary circulation period for the paper 
by two days. 

In the absence of objection by the close of business on Monday, 
March 5, 1984, Board consideration of the review under 'the extended arrange- 
ment for Malawi will be scheduled on Monday, March 26, 1984. 
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